4/10/25, 8:55 AM State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - EI Rancho Bondo, Permit No. M-2018-028, Inspection Report

STATE OF

COLORADO Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>

El Rancho Bondo, Permit No. M-2018-028, Inspection Report

Cary Lovett <joe.lovett@forgedunderthemountain.com> Wed, Apr 9, 2025 at 3:43 PM
To: "Carter - DNR, Jocelyn" <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>
Cc: "Pike, James D" <jpike@blm.gov>

Jocelyn,
| appreciate the discussion with you and Daniel during the site visit at my Parkdale mining claim today.

As we discussed, | intend to proceed with reclamation of the two (2) existing excavations on the claim that we inspected today. | intend to begin
reclamation on 4/13/2025. | understand that | will have 5 years from this date to complete the reclamation and request a release from CDRMS
permit.

| do intend to continue recreational mining at the claim, but only by suction dredging or hand methods (e.g. screening materials on the bank and
sluicing/panning at the river bank).

If there are any questions or concerns, please let me know.
Thanks,

Cary "Joe" Lovett, PE

Southern Colorado Engineering LLC
719-792-9771

1109 Elkhorn Road

Cotopaxi, Colorado 81223
joe.lovett@forgedunderthemountain.com

From: Carter - DNR, Jocelyn <jocelyn.carter@state.co.us>

Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 11:47 AM

To: Cary Lovett <joe.lovett@forgedunderthemountain.com>

Cc: Amy Eschberger - DNR <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>; Pike, James D <jpike@blm.gov>
Subject: El Rancho Bondo, Permit No. M-2018-028, Inspection Report
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